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Comments: I am against any mining adjacent to  Pe'Sla on Lakota sacred lands, where Native Americans

practice sacred rituals. There has been an independent analysis of the project, which has shown the potential for

environmental degradation and especially water contamination, both in the upper Rapid Creek watershed and in

underground water sources. 

 

The name of the drilling project is "Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838." I request a 60 day

public extension of the "scoping" public comment period. It's only reasonable and fair to allow the public more

time to comment. There is no reason for the mining company to be in that much of a hurry to push it through.

 

Thank you.


